
 
 
 

WEST GRAND LAKE FOREST,  
Grand Lake Stream Plantation and T6ND BPP, Washington County 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A Section 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future Board 
announces that it will be voting on a proposal to allocate funds to support the Maine Department 
of Agriculture, Conservation, and Forestry’s easement acquisition of 21,700+ acres of land 
located in Grand Lake Stream Plantation and T6ND BPP, Washington County, State of 
Maine.  The property is described as the property of GLS Woodlands LLC (Lyme Timber 
Company) and is best described as land bordered on the west by West Grand Lake, on the north 
by T6 R1 NBPP and Talmadge, on the east by the west branch of the Big Musquash Stream and 
on the south by Big Lake and T43 MD BPP.  Grand Lake Stream Plantation tax map Plan 01: 06, 
08, 09, 10, 11, 12, 13, 20, 21; T6ND BPP: Map WA017 Plan 01 Lot 4.  The Maine Department 
of Agriculture, Conservation, and Forestry will manage the easement for continued timber 
harvesting, hunting, and recreation. 
 
Public comment on this acquisition will be accepted at the Land for Maine’s Future Board 
meeting on November 19, 2012.  The meeting is scheduled to begin at 1:00 p.m. at the 
Department of Agriculture, Conservation, and Forestry’s Bolton Hill facility, 2870 North Belfast 
Ave, Augusta, Maine.  If you plan to attend in person please call 207-592-1724 to confirm the 
project will be making it onto the agenda. 

 
Written comments on the proposal will be accepted until noon on November 16, 2012 and should 
be submitted to Tom Miragliuolo, Land for Maine’s Future Program, #22 State House Station, 
Augusta, ME 04333-0022 or offered at the designated time during the Board meeting.  For more 
information or details on the acquisition contact the above address or email 
tom.miragliuolo@maine.gov. 
 

 
 
 
 
 


